
Canadian 31 July 1991
Institute for 
International 
Peace and 
Security The Honourable Barbara McDougall, PC., M.P. 

Secretary of State for External Affairs 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0A6

Dear Mrs. McDougall:

I have the privilege and the pleasure of presenting to 
you the seventh Annual Report of the Canadian Institute for 
International Peace and Security.

The report is an account of the activities of the Institute over 
the fiscal year ending 31 March 1991. The report of the 
Auditor General on the accounts and financial statements of 
the Corporation is also included.

Yours sincerely,
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David Braide 
Chairman
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